
From the University of Mississippi Medical Center Division of Public Affairs 
  
HOLMES COUNTY HOSPITAL AND CLINICS WELCOMES TWO STAFF PHYSICIANS 
  
For more information contact Patrice Guilfoyle at (601) 815-3940 or pguilfoyle@umc.edu.  
Photos are attached. 
 
JACKSON, Miss. – Two family physicians have joined the full-time staff of Holmes County 
Hospital and Clinics. 
 
Dr. Keith I. Stokes, a board-certified family physician, will serve as the hospitalist, 
providing medical care to patients in the hospital. He previously worked part-time for 
HCHC. 
 
A graduate of Jackson State University, Stokes earned the M.D. at Meharry Medical 
College in Nashville and completed residency training in family medicine at the University 
of Mississippi Medical Center.  
 
Dr. Satira Perry, also a board-certified family physician, will see patients at the family 
health clinic. A graduate of Xavier University in New Orleans, she earned the M.D. at 
Meharry Medical College and completed residency training in family medicine at UMMC. 
She previously worked at Care Plus, a family medicine clinic in Ridgeland. 
 
Dewery Montgomery, chief operating officer at HCHC, said the new positions are greatly 
needed.  
 
“This gives us additional resources that will provide health care to a county that is 
medically underserved,” he said. 
 
 

#### 
10/5/10 

Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be 
removed from this list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to:  
LAGriffin@umc.edu. 

The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only 
academic medical center. University of Mississippi Health Care represents the clinical 
programs of the Medical Center and includes University Hospitals and Health System and 
University Physicians, the faculty group practice. UMMC encompasses five health science 
schools, including medicine, nursing, health related professions, dentistry and graduate 
studies, as well as the site where University of Mississippi pharmacy students do their 
clinical training. The Medical Center’s threefold mission is to educate tomorrow’s health-
care professionals, conduct innovative research to improve human health, and to provide 
the highest quality care available to the state’s citizens. A major goal of the Medical 
Center is the improvement of the health of Mississippians and the elimination of health 
disparities.  For more information, contact the Division of Public Affairs at 601-984-1100 
or visit us on the Web at http://info.umc.edu/. 
 


